D aps

July 27, 2021

A subsidiary of Pinnacle West Capital Corporation

Mr. Brandon Hurley

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
505 West 15™ Street

Austin, Texas 78701

administration@tllrwdcc.org

Brandon.hurley@tllrwdcc.org

Subject:  Arizona Public Service Import Agreement Amendment Request

Dear Mr. Hurley:

Arizona Public Service-Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (APS-PVNGS) is requesting an
amendment to its Import Agreement Number 1-0307-00. APS-PVNGS will have additional

material identified for disposal.
We are requesting three changes to Import Agreement 1-0307-00

e Revise item J (a) from 2000 cubic feet to 2500 cubic feet.
e Revise item J (b) from 600 Curies to 650 Curies.
e Revise J (d) to include Irradiated Hardware.

On behalf of Arizona Public Service-Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station, I wish to thank you
for considering our request.

If you have questions, please contact me at (623) 399-3825 (mobile) or by email at
Cindy.Tuma@aps.com.

Sincerely,

P

Cindy Tuma

Radiation Protection Technician, Sr
Radioactive Material Control/Shipping
Arizona Public Service

Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station



